
hc/% st% i) _

4m A A 4.ceu, non,357eiou u-i.>n.u wiu n. :3 soi

April 23,1979

U. S. fluclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

RE: Leak Test Performance

It is espectfully requested that a 45-day extension be granted for the
performance of the requirement outlined in your letter dated 9 April 1979.
The Oklahoma Health Department (fir. Coleman Smith 405-271-5221) has not
decided whether they will examine the wipe test paper or if we will be
required to contract this testing.

Your cocoeration will be appreciated.

Sincerely,
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William R. fcIntyre
Plant Operations Superintendent
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